

Please log as letter of support for the above.

Kate

Kate Henry Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2521



From: Barry Isaacs QC Sent: 24 May 2017 23:22

Subject: 2017/2471/P, 15 Lyndhurst Terrace NW3

Dear Ms Henry

We have lived in Camden for 30 years and have a keen interest in its architecture and environment. We have been provided by Mr Emanuel Mond with his proposal for demolition and building at the above address.

In our opinion the proposal should be approved; it would replace an unprepossessing house from the 1970s with a contemporary home of beautiful and innovative design, and would make a hugely positive contribution to the area.

We applaud Camden's strong tradition of stand-alone houses, which are both experimental in design and contribute positively to the area. The house which is proposed would be a fine addition to this tradition.

Yours sincerely Barry and Debbie Isaacs

13 Lambolle Road NW3 4HS